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UKRAINE SITUATION – 
 
 

         August 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear valued customer,  
 
 
 
We would like to provide you with an update regarding your Ravago Manufacturing 
Europe product supply in light of the Ukraine/Russia situation. 
 
First and foremost, the safety and well-being of our employees, customers and partners 
on the ground are our number one concern and priority. Please be aware that we are 
monitoring the situation closely to mitigate any business risks as well. 
 
It is important to highlight that Ravago Manufacturing Europe does not have any 
manufacturing facility in the Ukraine or Russia. Our Manufacturing operations across 
Europe are not directly affected by the current situation in Ukraine. 
 
However the war in Ukraine and the resulting sanctions against Russia are having an 
impact on the availability of natural gas in Europe. We ask you to examine and assess the 
potential impact of a potential natural gas shortage on your production processes 
concerning materials delivered. 
 
Please continuously monitor your energy sources and prepare alternative supply, 
and let us know by August 5th 2022 how your company is preparing. 
 
In case that your company is or will be facing difficulties in supply or production, please let 
us know, in order to define and establish potential counter measures, if necessary. 
 
For further information, please continue to stay in close contact with your sales 
representative. 
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